[image: ]

								Friday 10th December 2021
Dear Parent/Carer


Year 11 Subject Parents Evening, Thursday 13th January 4.30pm-6.30pm


I would like to invite you to attend our Parents Evening on Thursday 13th January.  This is an important evening where you will meet your child’s GCSE subject teachers, who will explain and discuss their current achievement and progress leading up to this year’s examinations. 

We have decided to run the sessions face-to face, as this vital evening will also be used for your child’s GCSE entry agreement to be signed by all subject teachers and yourself to confirm your child has been entered for the correct GCSEs.

All subject teachers will be available for consultation. There will not be an appointment schedule but please note that appointments will only last 5 minutes to ensure that parents can see all the required teachers on the evening. 

We hope that you will be able to join us for this important evening. 

Yours Sincerely,



Seabert Jones
Head of Year 11 
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